From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 August 2022 15:32

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_engquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 222138 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222138/0 by 'Gwenda Lee'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

Loss of grade 1 & 2 agricultural land, Risk of flooding to site, Increased traffic and
congestion. | struggle to get from Ferndale Rd into 3 Elms in the morning due to the
increase in volume of traffic already.

Air pollution, | have to have my windows cleaned every month already due to the
volume of traffic. Los of wildlife habitats & hedgerow. Loss of green spaces and open
countryside where | now walk my dog.

Need to build on brown spaces before we ruin our green space. Traffic is my main
concern.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Gwenda
Last name: Lee

Email: I

Postcode: HR4 ORN
Address: 95 Three ElIms Rd

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Build a bypass.
Better cycle paths

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application s
earch/details?id=222138

Form reference: 840507



